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President of the Society of Hong Kong Real Estate 

Agents Mr Denys Kwan supported the proposal to make 

continuing learning mandatory for estate agency practitioners. 

He recommended that CPD courses cover a wide array of 

subjects and not be classified into core and non-core ones. 

He suggested a more diverse mode of learning to allow more 

fl exibility for practitioners, such as offering online courses.

Views from representatives of estate agency trade associations

Former Chairman of the Hong Kong Real Estate Agencies 

General Association Mr Li Shun-hok also agreed that the 

voluntary CPD Scheme should be turned into a mandatory 

one, but in a gradual and progressive manner, with a clear 

implementation timetable. He suggested that if the EAA 

engages other organisations to organise some of the CPD 

activities, the former has to ensure the quality of these courses 

should meet prescribed standards.

Chairman of the Property Agencies Association Mr Tony 

Kwok commented that if the EAA makes continuing 

learning mandatory for the estate agency trade, it should 

implement the new Scheme in a gradual and progressive 

manner, and should ensure the necessary measures are 

adopted. He said the EAA could consider increasing the CPD 

point requirement every year to enable the trade to adapt to 

the new requirements. He also suggested the EAA retain the 

recognition schemes to encourage practitioners to take part in 

CPD activities.

Message from Mr Eric Lee, Chairman of the 
EAA Professional Development Committee




